
                                                

                                                         

                                                 

Pertaining to KG                                       

                                                                                                                                    29th October 2018 

Subject :Heartfelt Thanks and Appreciation. 

 

 Dear Parents, 

On behalf of the Management, Principal and the entire IPHS family ,would like to thank 

you for the great effort and support extended towards the training and success of our ‘KG 

Costume Day’ and ‘Folk Dance Competition’ 

The programme was a testimony of how involved we are in laying a concrete foundation 

for the future and overall development of our children in partnership. 

It was great to feel , the eagerness ,the pride , a kind of achievement expressed by each 

and every parent who took time from their busy schedule to see their children perform 

and silently assure them that we are always there as a team to love and guide them.   

Solicit you support at all times. 

 

Thanks & Regards, 

The IPHS Kindergarten Team. 

                                                    


